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                   Monday 3rd October 

Re: Free online seminars  
Supporting Parents with their child’s university application 
Year Group : 12, 13 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to inform you about a free opportunity to gain some insight and advice 
about how you can best support your child with their university application 

Included in this letter are links to two free to access live online parent conferences in 
October offered by UCL (University College London). The conferences are designed to 
provide parents of students in Year 12 and in Year 13 with all the information they need 
to support their child through to university. These opportunities are offered as part of 
UCL’s Widening Participation scheme and are designed to support all university 
applications, not just those for UCL 

The upcoming free events can be accessed here page or by using the links below, or by 
typing “ucl parents online” into a search engine 

Y12 - Your child’s journey from 6th form to university 
• 19th October 2022: 6pm – 7pm 

Y12 Parents Session Booking form 

Y13 - Application process and university choices for parents 
• 18th October 2022: 6pm - 7pm 

Y13 Parents Session Booking form 

In order for us to continuously improve the level of support on offer to parents, it 
would be very helpful if you could let me know by email if you are planning to attend 
any of the events. This will allow us to refine or modify future offers of this type.  

 Yours sincerely  

  
Stephen Bell-Brown 

UCAS Coordinator 
stephen.bell-brown@walthamstow-academy.org 
 

https://ddlnk.net/1MZL-80JJS-ILB9IF-4WZLUZ-1/c.aspx
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_oivH5ipW0yTySEKEdmlwtt3Gd-_R-tHk3RJD37lp8VUMDU0RThQV1dFMEVEWFY0MUkwREZETTRSRy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_oivH5ipW0yTySEKEdmlwtt3Gd-_R-tHk3RJD37lp8VUMEk1STBQSlNYSjlYRlhUNUczQU0zWVQ1SS4u

